
 

 

 

 

 

 

 ח' תשרי תשפ"ב

September 13, 2021 
 

To the beloved members of our community: 
 
For over 30 years, a highlight of the עשרת ימי תשובה in Baltimore is 

when our community gathers for the inspiring words of Torah and 
Mussar of HaRav Yissocher Frand שליט"א at the annual Teshuva Drasha. 
 
This year’s Teshuva Drasha was slated to be held on Tuesday night at 
8 pm at Congregation Shomrei Emunah. Due to a non-COVID health 
concern that arose today, Rabbi Frand will not be delivering the 
Drasha as originally planned. We ask you to join us in wishing Rabbi 
Frand a refuah shleima. 
 
We are pleased to have a video presentation of Rabbi Frand delivering 
this year’s Teshuva Drasha from an earlier recording. In order to 
maximize the achdus of our community during this critical time, the 
video of the Drasha will be shown to the community Tuesday night at 
8 pm via online stream. 
 
Information to join in for the online Teshuva Drasha will be available 
on BaltimoreJewishLife.com and will be shared via email by each shul. 
 
Best wishes to the entire community for a גמר חתימה טובה. 

 
Yaakov Hopfer 


